



Oppurtunity for your students - Game Development World Championship 2017

Tuesday, 14 March, 2017 2:16 PM

From: "Angela Fabbri" <angela@thegdwc.com>

To: vco_gri@yahoo.com

Dear Mr RAMASAMY,

We noticed you are Vice Chancellor at the Gandhi Gram Rural University and we would like to invite you and your students to join the Game Development Word Championship 2017.

The GDWC is a competition for indie game developers, game development students or anyone interested in game development.

It is a great opportunity to boost your, your students' and your university's visibility globally and won't cost you anything.

For more information, rules and enrollment visit $\underline{\text{thegdwc.com}}$.

I can be contacted at any time for additional information at $\underline{angela@thegdwc.com}$

We hope to see you soon in the contest.

Yours sincerely Angela Fabbri The GDWC 2017